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Attendees:


Brian Bailey
Mentor Graphics


Damien Denault
Zaiq


Andy Eliopolis
Cadence


Mitch Dale
Mentor Graphics


Jan Johnson
Mentor Graphics


Duaine Pryor
Mentor Graphics


Todd Massey
Verisity


Richard Newell
Aptix


Per Bojsen
Zaiq


Matt Kopser
Cadence


Joe Sestrich
Zaiq

Agenda Items:

The minutes of the previous meeting were accepted with correction to Richard Newell's name.

Discussion about public meeting:

It was agreed that the best opportunity would be to associate it with another event such as ICCAD that runs from Nov 9th, a Sunday though the 13th, which is a Thursday. Also at this time is HLDVT, which runs from the 12th through the 14th. The meeting would not take place in the conference hotels but would be hosted by one of our member companies.

Workshop would contain the SCE-MI introduction as well as presentations by ST and Zaiq as users of the standard. Other proposals are welcome. This would probably be in the morning. The afternoon session could possibly be more open discussion, or we could keep it a half day event.

Requests for a hosting company were made.

Invitation Letter

Duaine believes that he has enough information now to put together the invitation letter.

Proposed changes from Zaiq:

Zaiq had submitted 2 proposals for changes in the spec. These are officially labeled as MI01 and MI02. MI01 defines the name of the include file. There was quite a lot of discussion about if a single or separate file should be made available for C and C++ or combined into a single one. Also the file naming was somewhat contentious. Zaiq to modify proposal.

Issue MI02 - Macros for version discovery. It was agreed that the MICRO label should be renamed to PATCH, but with this modification the change was unanimously accepted and is to be incorporated into the next document release.

Continued discussion on Requirements

Duaine presented the requirement at the previous meeting. All member felt that it did adequately reflect the desires of the group and that no further work was necessary.

Proposal to accept made by Richard Newell, Seconded by Todd Massey. Agreed Unanimously

Based on this, we should create 3 primary subgroups

MI (In existence). Should be given responsibility for Variable Sized Transactions and Clocking

CI (Reform). Should look at debug, control and logging support

TI (New group) Should investigate options on the use of threading

It was agreed that although these group could focus on these areas, we needed to keep close cooperation between the groups so that their directions did not diverge. 

Leaders need to be established for these groups (Duaine and Jason already elected for MI, but need to verify that they wish to continue in those positions)

Co-chair position for ITC

The group is in need of a new co-chair, primarily to help conduct meetings in my absence. Nominations will be accepted at the next meeting.

Next meeting will be October 9th at 9:00am Pacific time

